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27/01/2023  09:56:192022/5528/P NOBJ Gaurika Gambhir We are strongly in favour of this extension. The design is similar to the other roof extensions at no 24-32 Elliott 

Square. We think a consistent design approach will help maintain the architectural quality of the square. 

Further the proposed design and construction will help improve the energy efficiency of existing property and 

reduce carbon emission.
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